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October 3, 2022 

 

Dear Franchise Administrator, 

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV 
services. Accordingly, please note the following change to the Xfinity channel lineup provided in 
your community: 

• FXX Message:  TV Update: On November 15, 2022, FXX will be removed from the Digital 
Economy package, but will continue to be available on Entertainment. 

Customers are receiving notice of this change in their bill. Please feel free to contact me at 
(410) 960-1566 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Mulhall 
Chris Mulhall 
Senior Manager, Government Affairs 
Comcast Beltway Region 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


